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24th May 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we move into the final part of our Summer Term I will be taking the opportunity to 

revisit the uniform expectations.  It would be fair to say that, in the last term, we have a 

number of interpretations of what is and is not acceptable uniform and we believe it is 

time to clarify our expectations for pupils and parents.  We will be looking to make sure 

that uniform is correct and worn correctly in September; however, after half term we 

would like to address the expectations for jewellery and makeup.   

 

As of Monday 6th June, the following expectations will be a focus; 

 

● No jewellery, rings, or retainers in piercings 

● Discrete use of tinted moisturiser and mascara is permitted but no other make-

up, or nail varnish 

 

Full parental support is absolutely vital so that our uniform and appearance is of a high 

standard.  All pupils are expected to wear school uniform (including during periods of 

travel).  We believe that wearing a uniform helps create a feeling of unity among the 

pupils and strengthens their sense of belonging to the school community.  Here is a 

reminder of our school uniform that has been consistent since 2018: 

 

● Traditional black school blazer with school badge on the left pocket 

● Plain black school tailored trousers (worn with plain black socks) or, plain black 

school knee length pleated skirt (worn with opaque black tights) 

● Plain white school shirt with top buttoning collar 

● School Year Group or Prefect Tie 

● Plain black sensible, polishable shoes (no trainers) 

● Optional – plain black v-neck jumper with school motif 
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This is not a change to our uniform policy.  Please click on the link below for further 

information regarding our school uniform expectations.  

School Uniform | Sacred Heart Catholic Secondary 

Thank you for your ongoing support.  

Yours faithfully 

 

Michael Burns 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sacredheart.npcat.org.uk/school-uniform/
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